Farmor's School The Park Fairford Gloucestershire GL7 4JQ

Tel: 01285 712302 Fax: 01285 713504

Website: www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk

Mr M S Evans, BA, MA

Headteacher

Email: admin@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk



March 2023

## Dear Parent/Guardian

## **FARMOR'S SPRING CONCERT 2023**

The Farmor's School Spring Concert is on Tuesday 28<sup>th</sup> March at 7.00 p.m. in the Dining Hall. The concert will include the Concert Band, Choir, Rock School, and various soloists, duets and groups.

Those that have signed up to perform via the Show My Homework form will be informed in due course of their involvement in the concert. They have until <a href="Friday 17th">Friday 17th March</a> to do so. All those in Choir, Concert Band, Ukulele Club and Year 10 GCSE Music are automatically involved.

Tickets will be on general sale via ParentPay on Monday 13th March for £4.

Please purchase your tickets early as they will sell out due to limited capacity of the Dining Hall.

We do hope that you will be able to join us and I look forward to seeing you there!

Yours sincerely,

J Driver Head of Music

Farmor's School, a company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales under number 07707979, with registered office Farmor's School, The Park, Fairford GL7 4JQ

